June, 2002

Kansas City Weekend

Current Events

June 4 (Tue) Board Meeting,
McCall Press 3219 Leavenworth.
6:30pm All members welcome.

June 11 (Tue) Membership
Meeting, Muldoons, 12143 West
Center. Time 7:00pm

June 28 (Fri)
Kansas City Trip leaves

Future Events

July 8 (Mon) Board Meeting,
McCall Press 3219 Leavenworth.
6:30pm All members welcome.

July 13 (Sat) Summer Party at Ray
and Jane Schulte's. It's Pool Party
time again!!! See article in this
newsletter for more information.

July 16 (Tue) Membership
Meeting at Austins Steakhouse,
112th & Maple. Time: 7:00pm

July 27 (Sat) Beach Party at Ron
Rohrs home in Fremont. Time: noon-
7777

See next month’s newsletter for more
details.

Sally Dier, Vice-President Activities

Looking for something to do?

Join us for a fun-filled weekend in Kansas City, Missouri.

We will drive down on Friday, June 28th and come back on Sunday
June 30th.

We have rooms reserved at the Hampton Inn, the group cost is $82.00 per night.
The rooms are non-smoking, with two double beds, and a continental breakfast is
included.

Tentative plans are to arrive Friday night and go to one of the casinos for dinner
and possibly a movie. Saturday we will be going to Oceans/Worlds of Fun during
the day and then attending a Royals baseball game at 6:05. Sunday you can stay
and tour other attractions in KC or return home early.

The game ticket price will be $16.00/$18.00 depending on where we want to sit.
You can get discount tickets to Ocean/Worlds of Fun at HyVee, Bakers and other
supermarkets in town, and also Sam’s Club.

If you are interested in going call Pat McCall at 345-1881 or 342-8898 for the room
confirmation number and name of contact person at the Hampton Inn. Call a friend
and join us for this fun and relaxing weekend outing. Cut off date for reserving a
spot will be around June 10th, so don’t wait or you will miss out on all the

fun.

Join us in our informal summer activities-biking on the weekends,
dinner/movie, Jazz on the Green, putt-putt golf, and more.
Contact Teri Hammon or Sally Dier to be put on the contact list.

- www.OmahaSkiClub.org




Summer Party at Ray and Jane Schulte's

It's Pool Party time
again!!! Bring the kids :
and come on out for a
good time.

July 13 (Saturday)
Time: 4pm-??7?

Bring swimsuits, towels, and
lawn chairs.

Meat will be provided by our
great "Chef Ray". Please bring a

| side dish and your own
beverage.

The address is: 12020 Cathoun Road.
Go 1.5 miles north of 1-680 on Hwy 75
(48th street). The house, pool and
barns will be on your left.

Please RSVP to Sally at 493-6056 by
Wed July 10 so Ray will know how
much meat to cook. Questions??? Call
Sally at 493-6056, or email at
aspendream@juno.com.

Memories of last year's poo/
party:

Above: Dinnertime
Left: Frolicking in the water

Below: Relaxing poolside at the
end of the day




OMAHA SKI CLUB MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
JUNE 2002 - MAY 2003

MEMBERSHIP STATUS: NEW__~ RENEWAL_____ FAMILY $25__ SINGLE $22__
LIST MEMBER INFORMATION - - - PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY
FIRST NAME M.1. LAST NAME DATE OF BIRTH SEX

1.

2. o
3.

4. -
5. o
6. o
ADDRESS
CITY STATE Z|P CODE
HOME PH. WORK PH.
EMAIL (check this box [] if ok to publish e-mail address in club directory)
COMMENTS

REFERRED BY

NOTE: BY SIGNING THIS APPLICATION | RELIEVE THE OMAHA SKI CLUB, INC. (OSC) OF ANY RESPONSIBILITY FOR
ACCIDENT OR INJURY | INCUR WHILE PARTICIPATING IN ANY OSC ACTIVITIES. | ALSO CERTIFY THAT { AM OF LEGAL
DRINKING AGE IN THE STATE OF NEBRASKA.

DATE SIGNATURE (MUST BE SIGNED AND DATED)
[OSC USE ONLY] MEMBERSHIP NO. BD. TR. NL.




PRESIDENTS CORNER

I’'m happy to report that there
were not any chad or miscounted
ballot issues for this year’s
elections. Both Ron Bechdolt and
Don Hammond were re-elected to
the board without any funny stuff.
The Board is working on a plan
that will hopefully add new
members and some exciting trips
for next year. Your help will be
needed, so step up and give us a
hand.

The election party was well
attended. There was plenty of
good food and some surprises.
The board voted to give Marty
Sigg a life membership for all of
his years of service to the club
both on committees and as a trip
captain for many trips. A nice
certificate was presented to Marty
at the party. Marty was surprised

and said this was quite an honor.
There have been only seven other
life memberships given out.

We have also been secretly
collecting donations for the Teri
Hammon photo fund. Teri is our
unofficial club photographer—this
year’s trips filled thirteen albums.
That amounts to quite a cost to
her. She has never asked for any
help to defray this cost. She gives
away any of the duplicate photos
to anyone who wants them. The
board members decided to give
her a little help with the cost. The
money was presented to her with
a card and a note of appreciation.
Then we made her stand in front
of the cameras while everyone else
got to take her picture for a
change. We are now talking of
archiving these photos in the

board room at McCall Press. We
might have to make a new
committee position of Historian.
This person would be responsible
for maintaining this collection of
the club history.

The membership committee
position is now vacant. The person
filling this position basically has to
log in the memberships as they are
paid and keep a running log of all
paid members so that the trip
captains know if your membership
is paid or not. This committee
person would attend the board
meeting each month and submit
the names for approval as the
membership applications arrive. If
you would like to take over this
position, call Ron or myself.

(Continued on back page)




CARRIBEAN CRUISE

Enjoy 7 days of fun in the sun! November 10-17, 2002
For those of you who wish to start the ski season with a little sun, we have the perfect trip.
Fly to San Juan and sail to St. Thomas/St. John, Martinique, Barbados and Aruba.. We will have 2

days at sea.

Inside Cabin  $1242.80 The 1nitial deposit to hold your spot is $250.00
Outside Cabin $1392.80 due by June 15, 2002. Final payment will be
Balcony Cabin $1542.80 due August 29™. (Payments are made payable

to the travel agency)

» Prices include cruise fare, port fees, taxes and airfare from Omaha to San Juan and the ground
transfers from airport to ship.

» What’s not included-gratuities, beverages (both soda and alcohol), items of personal nature, ship
photography, shore excursions and travel insurance. (Gratuities are paid at the end of the sailing to
waiter-$3.50 per person per day, assistant waiter-$2.00 per person per day, and cabin steward-$3.50
per person per day.

» Shore excursions are available to book online or they can be mailed in when you receive your
cruise documents. They can also be booked on board.

» If you have an AARP card or the Carnival discount coupons from the entertainment books, you
may be entitled to a further reduction on the cost of the cruise. Let Jan know when you book the
cruise.

» Payments for the cruise are payable to AAA. Jan Hylen will be working with our group to book
each individual. Her number is 934-5170. Call her to make reservations or to pay by credit card.
Mention that you are with the Omaha Ski Club group.

If you are interested in going or have questions, please contact Teri Hammon at 571-4517 home, 572-
2005 work, or 680-0971 cell or email dragonsrock@msn.com for more information.

How's this for a way to get ready for winter?
OSC’ers Evelyn Hans, Teri Hammon and Kathy
Anthes in the Carribean, November 2001.

Top: Evelyn and Teri at Calica, Mexico

Right: Evelyh and Kathy on the ship




BOARD OF DIRECTORS
PRESIDENT
Pat McCall....ooveeiraiecesinniecnacaninn 345-1881 (H)
president@omahaskiclub.org 342-8898 (W)

VICE PRESIDENT/TRIPS
RN BeChdol e nnvevvvvrrasnreeaeseneessnnees 498-8969 (H)

vp-trips@omahaskiclub.org

VICE PRESIDENT/ACTIVITIES
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vp-activities@omahaskiclub.org

SECRETARY

Teri Hammon.......ccovvveiiivnnnnsieinens 571-4517 (H)
secretary@omahaskiclub.org
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Don Hammond.......coceeeiveeimeiiinnnennens 493-5653 (H)

treasurer@omahaskiclub.org
COMMITTEES

MEMBERSHIP

membership@omahaskiclub.org

NEWSLETTER

Dave Lawler....niinneneiiecnens 328-9278 (H)
newsletter@omahaskiclub.org 328-3982 (W)
RACE

Phil Bintz.....cocvveveeecrcienennnnnnnne (712) 483-2668 (H)

race@omahaskiclub.org

MARKETING/PUBLIC RELATIONS
Brian Moore
marketing@omahaskiclub.org......... 871-4256 (cell)

FSA DIRECTOR
Bob Todd.......omveeienrnreneniscecnncinnenns 332-3924 (H)
fsa-director@omahaskiclub.org

OSC Website...www.omahaskiclub.org

Moving?
Tell us before you move--the Post Office will NOT
forward the OSC Newsletter because of its 3rd
class postage classification. Notify Dave Lawler of
changes.

President’s Corner (continued)

There are a lot of summer activities in the works (see article
about the KC trip). We are trying to keep things exciting for
you all year long. If there is something you think we should
do as a club call Sally Dier, or any of the board members.
We would like to make this summer as fun as possible.

[f you are interested in going on a November Caribbean
cruise, see the article in this newsletter and contact Teri
Hammon. Teri is coordinating this trip for us through a
travel agent. Dates are November 10th through November
17th 2002. No club funds will be used for this trip and you
may use your credit card to pay for it. Your deposit will be
due shortly if you want to reserve a spot with our group.
This will be a good way to warm up before you head to the
cold slopes to ski.

Ron is working hard to get information for next year’s trips.
We will be deciding at the next couple of board meetings on
the trips for the coming season. Trip captains will be needed,
so start thinking about helping out. These trips will not be
going if we don’t get anyone to run then, there will be at
least five trips (going to someplace where we can ski). Let’s
just hope mother nature helps us out a little. Colorado could
use a big snow year, after the last couple of lean years.
Maybe the dragons will help us?

Snow dragons rock!

Pat McCall
President, OSC
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OMAHA, NE 68103-0104

PRSRT STD
U.S. Postage

PAID
Omaha, NE
Permit
No. 1237

Bfnjamin Novograd
é407 Buck Drive 129
ellevye NE 68005



